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PURPOSE:   The purpose of this report is to provide Council with information on this 
years Gold River Days Events. 
 
DISCUSSION:  The Chamber of Commerce is planning a variety of events on August 
24, 2024 in Nimpkish Park for Gold River Days; including parade and bouncy castles. 
Some of the events will be including temporary road closures to maintain safety. 
Administration is still working through final details with the organizers as part of the 
regular Park Use Permit. There will more granular details and timelines available 
directly from the organizers’ websites, social media, and / or posters as the event draw 
near. 
 
The Curling Club has also submitted their Special Occasion Licence application for the 
operation of the Beer Gardens at Nimpkish Park being coordinated together with the 
Chamber of Commerce for the same day. 
 
The Ucona/Marling/Sinclair Fields will host The Gold River Days Slo-Pitch Tournament, 
previously approved by council, which will take place between August 23-25, 2024, with 
the Marling Fieldhouse Concession operating during these dates, as well. All the event 
organizers have worked hard and succeeded in coordinating the details and ensuring 
the criteria to operate has been fulfilled. 
  



 
STATEGIC PLAN ALIGNMENT: 
 
This report supports Councils 2023-2027 Strategic Plan: Community Liveability. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joe Doxey  
Director of Operations 
Village of Gold River 
 
 
Supported by CAO: ____________________ 


